
Happy Chap Sensory 

At our Summer Fayre the parents of Ella Eagle in Red Class will have a stall selling 

sensory toys/chews. Their new company is called Happy Chap Sensory and they 

have written a little description of what they sell. 

“We set up the business in memory of our beautiful boy 

Rocky, aiming to sell sensory toys/chews that we have found 

work very well with both our children. 

They’re often incredibly expensive online so being able to 
offer more affordable options was our goal. 
 
We currently have Lego style necklace chews as well as 
animal shaped chews with a custom safety attachment 
which clip easily onto any piece of clothing or even 

wheelchair straps.” 


